
                                

 Sunday June 22, 2025 
from 5-7pm Sisterhood held a 

Dairy Pot Luck.  Twenty one 
ladies gathered together at the 

home of the Sisterhood 
President,  

Ketzi Toney.. 
Everyone enjoyed good food, 
lively conversations, relaxing 
and get to know each other 

better. The evening was a big 
success! 






